

March 18, 2020

Dear SAA Member.

The Board's decision to cancel the 85th Annual Meeting of the Society for American Archaeology was necessary to protect the health and safety of SAA members and other meeting participants. Unfortunately, SAA will not be able to recover many of the costs involved in hosting the meeting even though it was cancelled. Recognizing the tremendous financial impact the cancellation will have on SAA, all the following current and incoming members of the Board of Directors and past presidents of SAA have agreed to donate their 2020 annual meeting registration fees, or a like amount, to the Society.

We all value the professional support that SAA provides us through meetings, journals, seminars, and outreach to Congress. We are donating our meeting registration fees, and we are asking all our colleagues who are financially able to do so to join us in doing the same. If you are willing and able to make a charitable contribution to the Society, rather than requesting a refund of your 2020 Annual Meeting registration, please email Jonathon Koudelka (jonathon\_koudelka@saa.org) as soon as possible to request that your registration fee be converted to an unrestricted contribution. Remember to specify whether or not you also want to include in your contribution any guest registrations, excursions, or workshops you might have paid for.

Thank you,

## **Past Presidents**

Susan M. Chandler-Reed Diane Gifford-Gonzalez Jeffrey H. Altschul W. Fredrick Limp Margaret W. Conkey Dean R. Snow Lynne Sebastian Robert L. Kelly Keith W. Kintigh Vincas P. Steponaitis William D. Lipe Bruce D. Smith Jeremy A. Sabloff Don Fowler

## **Current and Incoming Board of Directors**

Joe E. Watkins
Ricky Lightfoot
Teresita Majewski
Stephen Nash
Lee Rains Clauss
Cynthia Herhahn
Heather Lapham
Silvia Salgado
Lynne Sullivan
Deborah Nichols
Kelley Hays-Gilpin
Bonnie Pitblado